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g,— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
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Fwd: Memo dated February 16, 2023 re: Report on the Re-Inventory of Trees within
the twenty (20) has. area, Parcel 1 and 2 Proposed Road and and Parcel 3 Road
going to proposed port of Altai Philippines Mining Corporation at Sitio Bato, Brgy.

Espana, San Fernando, Romblon
1 message

R4B PENRO Romblon <penroromblon@denr.gov.ph> Thu, Feb 23, 2023 at 1:57 PM

To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ARDTS MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: R4B PENRO Romblon <penroromblon@denr.gov.ph>

Date: Wed, Feb 22, 2023 at 5:18 PM

Subject: Memo dated February 16, 2023 re: Report on the Re-Inventory of Trees within the twenty (20) has. area, Parcel
1 and 2 Proposed Road and and Parcel 3 Road going to proposed port of Altai Philippines Mining Corporation at Sitio
Bato, Brgy. Espafia, San Fernando, Romblon

To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ARDTS MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>

Sir/Maam,

Good Day. Attached herewith is the Memo dated February 16, 2023 re: Report on the Re-Inventory of Trees within the
twenty (20) has. area, Parcel 1 and 2 Proposed Road, and Parcel 3 Road going to the proposed port of Altai Philippines
Mining Corporation at Sitio Bato, Brgy. Espafia, San Fernando, Romblon.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you.

ﬂ Memo dtd Feb 16 2023 Re-inventory.pdf
4480K
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